
 

 

  

2 September 2016 
 

Senses Australia to hold free WA NDIS community information session  
 

Senses Australia, a leading disability service provider, will be holding a free community 

information session about the WA NDIS on Wednesday, 21 September 2016 from 

11:00am to 12:30pm at the Evelyn Gribble Community Centre, Brookdale. 

 

Kelly Gurr, Senses Australia’s General Manager Client Services says Senses Australia is 

looking forward to welcoming the Armadale community to talk about the types of services 

that are available. 

 

“With the introduction of WA NDIS on Saturday, 1 October 2016, it means you’ll more 

easily be able to choose Senses Australia as your disability service provider.  Come along 

and meet our team, we’ll be here to discuss accommodation, communication, wellbeing, 

taking a break, therapy and daily living services. 

 

“Senses Australia provides services to people of all ages, for all people with disability and 

we have done so for 120 years.  Our services are tailored to meeting the needs of people 

with disability, we can provide services at home, in the community or in your child’s 

school, assisting people to live the way they choose. 

 

“Join us for morning tea, we can have a cuppa and talk about you.  Our staff will be on 

hand to answer questions about our services and how we can support the Armadale 

community, people with disability and their families or carers,” says Kelly. 

 

To find out more about Senses Australia or to register your interest in attending the free 

community information session visit www.senses.org.au or call Jodi on 0401 181 643.  
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